
NR_key_name: 43F07E082666A4A285256599007014FE

SendTo: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB

CopyTo: CN=Michelle Combs/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo:

From: CN=Bob Skwirot/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 01/27/1998

DisplayDate_Time: 7:39:56 PM

ComposedDate: 01/27/1998

ComposedDate_Time: 3:24:14 PM

Subject: Congressional letter

Body:

Michelle will forward something to your regarding CIA's responses to our requests. On the document front: At 

the January meeting the Board voted on 710 green CIA documents. This is our highest total to date. The 

numbers must continue to increase, but this is a move in the right direction. Also, CIA has informed us that 

they have added additional reviewers and indexers. This should help them process even more records each 

month. In addition, we have established weekly meetings with CIA for the sole purpose of evaluating statistics 

of the review process. These meetings should permit us to more closely monitor the pace of review. This 

suggests CIA's willingness to cooperate and realistically evaluate the progress of this project. Because of all of 

the above, we have reason for guarded optimism. If you need any more, or if you want me to incorporate 

Michelle's information into this paragraph, please let me know.Thanks.
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